
I hope you had a wonderful second week of Advent. 

I do not plan to have a spelling test next week. The next spelling test will be on January 6th.

Spelling Test 13: January 6 Email: kdevries@
saintscjm.com

Phone:
(616)754-3416 

ext. 146
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Faith    Academics    Service

Our Focus This Week

ELA - Persuasive Paper
Math - Relating Multiplication & 
Division 
Science - Physical Changes
Social Studies - Maps
Religion - Advent/Christmas


